
 

UCAMA Construction Report #7 

Because of the number of inquiries we have received regarding the progress of our new museum facility on Jasper Avenue, UCAMA has 
decided to prepare month end construction reports. These reports will be sent out to our friends and supporters until Phase 1 is complete. 

The main floor of our new home has been poured and is in the process of curing. This is a 
major milestone in the construction of the building as we enter the more difficult winter 
construction season. We are now out of the ground! This month’s construction report 
features photographs for those who were not fortunate enough to see the actual pouring. 

 

Few people have 
the opportunity to 
see the “forest” of 
temporary 
columns in the 
basement that 
are used to 
support the forms 
for the first floor 
as it is being 
poured. 

 

 

 

The grid of steel rebar 
used to reinforce the 
concrete floor 
provides a wonderful 
visual portrayal of 
srength of our future 
home. 

 



But it is not steel alone or machinery that creates a 
home. The hands of skilled workers can be seen 
everywhere. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay tuned for further updates next month. 

Photographs this month are courtesy of Horace Oliver. 

1 December 2013 


